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Collin Roehner

From: Dorothy Menasco On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Wednesday, June 22, 2016 2:56 PM 
To: 'cindi@stoneandgerken.com' 
Subject: FW: Sumter Electric Cooperative, Inc. - City of Mount Dora - Docket No. 160152-EU 
 
Ms. Kennedy: 
 
Thank you for providing the e-mail addresses shown below for attys Lewis Stone and Kevin Stone.  As 
you have requested, that contact information has been updated.  Should you have any future 
questions or changes, please call our office at (850) 413-6770 or by e-mail at clerk@psc.state.fl.us.   
 
Have a great afternoon! 
 
 
Dorothy Menasco 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
(850) 413-6770 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are public records 
available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 
 
 
From: Cindi Kennedy [mailto:cindi@stoneandgerken.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, June 22, 2016 2:07 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Cc: Lewis Stone; Kevin Stone 
Subject: Sumter Electric Cooperative, Inc. - City of Mount Dora - Docket No. 160152-EU 
 
As requested, please add the below emails for future reference in the above referenced Docket No. 
 
Lewis W. Stone – lewis@stoneandgerken.com 
 
Kevin M. Stone – kevin@stoneandgerken.com 
 
Please let me know if you need further information and thank you for your assistance in this regard. 
 
 
Cindi Kennedy 
Paralegal 
Stone & Gerken, P.A.  
4850 N. Highway 19A 
Mount Dora, FL 32757 
Telephone: (352) 357-0330 
Facsimile: (352) 357-5445 
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cindi@stoneandgerken.com 
 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE - The information contained in this message is confidential and may also be subject to the attorney-client 
privilege or may constitute privileged work product.  The information is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to who it 
is addressed.  If you are not the intended recipient or the agent or employee responsible for delivery to the intended recipient, you are 
hereby notified that any use, dissemination, distribution or reproduction of this communication is strictly prohibited.  If you have 
received this message in error, please immediately notify us by telephone at (352)357-0330, delete this message, and return any hard 
copies of the original to us at 4850 North Highway 19A, Mount Dora, Florida 32757.  Thank you. 
 




